
Barbara Burke 
 

RE: CRUISE SHIP PROPOSED AMENDMENTS:I am respectfully requesting you outlaw use of
scrubbers in Puget Sound. They are creating added pollution to cruise ship pollution! Year before
last I was on a cruise ship and could visually identify the mixture of oils and water. Please take
action immediately to eliminate this very toxic production. Thank you for doing the right thing.


